

I. Find the word which has a different stress position from the others.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|----------------|------------------|--------------|
| 1. A. open | B. many | C. excite | D. sorry |
| 2. A. mainly | B. because | C. center | D. custom |
| 3. A. another | B. favourite | C. yellowish | D. Saturday |
| 4. A. especial | B. advertise | C. excitement | D. encourage |
| 5. A. documentary | B. informality | C. entertainment | D. musically |

II. Choose the correct word to complete the sentences.

- How much are these shoes? I can't see the _____.
A. item B. brand C. price tag D. Internet access
- Live music is a kind of _____ that shopping centres often offer for their customers.
A. goods B. news C. documentary D. entertainment
- This dress is so beautiful and looks good on me. Can I _____ it on?
A. try B. wear C. do D. have
- My fashion shop attracted a lot of _____ during sales.
A. sellers B. customers C. farmers D. visitors
- She should make a list of all things she wants to buy before she goes to the _____.
A. cinema B. market C. museum D. church
- The shop owner treats his customers with a lot of _____.
A. respects B. respectful C. respectfully D. respected
- The word that is closest in meaning to "shop" is _____.
A. house B. flat C. store D. restaurant
- The word that is closest in meaning to "items" is _____.
A. food B. clothes C. books D. goods
- The word that is opposite in meaning to "convenient" is _____.
A. usable B. accessible C. inconvenient D. favourable
- The word that is opposite in meaning to "a wide range of" is _____.
A. many B. few C. lots of D. a great number of

III. Circle the correct option in brackets.

- The dollar store in my area (**opens / will open**) at 8 a.m every day.
- I think the gameshow (**starts / will start**) in five minutes.
- (**Does / Will**) she visit us when she comes to Viet Nam?
- The autumn term (**ends / will end**) on October 15th.
- (**Does / Will**) the train to Hue leave at 3 o'clock?
- What (**do / will**) you do when you come to Phu Quoc island?
- I will teach you what I (**know / will know**).

8. Where (**do / will**) I test Covid?
9. Don't worry. Everything (**is / will be**) fine.
10. What time (**does / will**) the flight arrive in Atlanta?

IV. Complete the dialogue with the sentences from the box.

- | | |
|---|--|
| A. I'm so sorry. | B. I understand, but it is very uncomfortable. |
| C. Don't worry. | D. Yes, I want to complain because my room is too noisy. |
| E. I'm so glad that we could work this out. | F. Ok, I hope so. |

Customer: Good morning!

Manager: Good morning. Can I help you?

Customer: (1) _____ The people in the next room have loud parties every night and I have not been able to sleep well. Also, the hotel bed is very uncomfortable.

Manager: (2) _____ But this week there is a tennis tournament going on in town and the hotel is full of younger people, who are unfortunately quite noisy.

Customer: (3) _____ If you don't take action, I will move to another hotel.

Manager: (4) _____ This situation will be solved.

Customer: (5) _____

Manager: Since you've been so inconvenienced by this incident, I'd be glad to offer you a free room for your next visit at our hotel. In fact, I'll give you a voucher right now. You can use it anytime you wish.

Customer: Oh, that's just great! (6) _____ I do want to keep coming back here.

V. Read the passage and choose the correct options. (Doc doan van va chon dap an dung.)

Online shopping

My name is Sara, and I love shopping online. I prefer mobile phone apps, but sometimes I use my computer. The phone is more convenient for me, and I can even do my shopping from bed!

I love shopping so much that I buy everything I need at home. I get food, electronics, books, and even large pieces of furniture like my sofa and bookshelves all online! But I still prefer getting clothes from a store so I can try them on to be sure they fit me fine.

Yesterday, I bought a birthday present for my mother, and it arrived today! That saves me a lot of time. I am a very busy person, and I am a little forgetful too. If I think of something I need, then it is wonderful that I can buy it at that moment.

My friends aren't as comfortable with buying things online as I am because they think that it can be dangerous. Of course, bad things sometimes happen, but I am very careful with all of my personal details. I think the biggest fear that people have with using their credit cards online is that someone will steal their number. It is important to be sure that

the web page is secure. You can see this if the address has got an "s" in it, like https://. That "s" means it is safe.

People should not be afraid of shopping online. I think it will be the only way we will do our shopping in the future!

1. What is Sara's favourite way of shopping?

- A. On her computer. B. On her phone. C. In a shop. D. In an open-air market.

2. What doesn't Sara buy online?

- A. Books. B. Clothes. C. Furniture. D. Electronics.

3. Why does Sara think online shopping is very convenient?

- A. It's cheap. B. It's slow. C. It's fast. D. It's beautiful.

4. What does 'steal' mean in paragraph 4?

- A. To shop online. B. To make public. C. To use something that is not yours.
D. To take without permission.

5. Sara thinks that shopping online...

- A. is complex. B. is often dangerous. C. is always safe. D. is safe if you are careful.

6. Sara's thinks that in the future...

- A. everybody will only shop online. B. nobody will shop online.
C. online shopping will be safer. D. a lot of people will shop online.

VI. Rewrite the following sentences using the adverb of frequency in brackets. (Viet lai cac cau sau dung trang tdchi tan suat trong ngoac.)

1. My brother goes shopping. (seldom)

2. The boy smiles at his mom. (always)

3. He is patient with his naughty son. (never)

4. We have breakfast on the street. (sometimes)

5. Tom comes home late on Friday evening. (usually)

6. She is angry with her husband. (hardly ever)
